
Captivate Kids Regathering Plan 
Check-In/Pick Up  
• Every volunteer will have their temperature taken before checking in to Captivate Kids. Our 

volunteers will not be able to serve if they have a temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher.  
• Our redesigned experience will extend to check-in, as volunteers will help families check-in 

their child(ren) at the kiosks (no self check-in).  
• Please practice social distancing while waiting to be checked in. 
• We will greet families based on comfort level. If you don’t feel comfortable with a contact 

greeting, simply wave and say hello! 
  
Classroom Sanitization  
• We’ve increased hygiene and cleaning protocols in our kids spaces before, during, and after 

each service. 
• Additional hand-sanitizing stations will be available in the kids check-in and hallway areas. 
• All toys and hard surfaces will be sanitized before and after every service.  

*We ask that you please pick up your child(ren) promptly, in order to allow sufficient time to 
sanitize properly in between services* 

Masks 
• Required for all volunteers. We ask that they also be worn by parents/guardians (during 

check-in/pick up), and children in grades 3rd and above. We are able to provide masks if 
needed.  

  
Of course, we'll need to work together to help keep Captivate Kids a safe place for everyone, 
so please stay home and participate in church online if your child has had a fever in the past 14 
days, shows any symptoms of COVID-19, or has recently been around anyone who has tested 
positive for COVID-19. 

If you have any questions about what to expect, please don’t hesitate to reach out at  
kids@captivatesd.com. We are here for you and your family.
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